MINUTES OF REZONING HEARING OF THE

CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF

BROOKINGS, OREGON

November 20, 1956

Meeting called to order by Mayor Brimm.

Councilmen present: Messrs. Manley, Campbell, Breuer & Yelton.

Others present: Supt. Reed, Chas. Echols, Mr. & Mrs. Crissey, Mrs. Redfield, Mrs. Weber, Gladys Kanick, Roy Weideman, J. T. Jacobs, Mr. & Mrs. Arrell, Percy Hanks, Mr. & Mrs. Radford, Mr. Goetz, and Mr. Stanhurst.

The rezoning petition of Mrs. Jacobs and Recommendation No. 36 from the Planning Commission were read.

Mr. Jacobs reported on the potentiality of his property for business.

Protests requesting removal of signatures from the petition were read. These protests were submitted by the following: Alvin Wade, Marion C. Smith, Donald H. Smith, Allen Crosby, Doris V. Crosby, Elmer Tantare, Kenneth C. Radford,

A protest signed by Albert and Josephine Rasmussen opposing the rezoning was read.

A protest against the rezoning petition for the reason that it benefits only one person and that insufficient time was allowed for objections was read. Said protest was signed by the following: Gladys Kanick, J. W. Kanick, Mr. & Mrs. Francis A. Arrell, Joseph Heffele, Flora Weber, Laura Redfield, Millie Crissey, and W. L. Crissey.

Mr. Weideman advised Mr. Jacobs to withdraw his petition and submit a new one for spot rezoning.

The application of A. V. Moore for a city license to build a barbacue pit for cooking crabs was presented to the council. The council decided that Mr. Moore should submit a rezoning petition on his property before a license can be issued.

A motion was made by Councilman Campbell and seconded by Councilman Manley to adjourn until December 11, 1956, at 7:30 o'clock.

Bernice M. Huldleston City Recorder

Mayor